
Summer Office Hours – Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
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Mass Times 
Mondays at 9:00 a.m. at Holy Family Church, Moncton 

Wednesdays at 9:00 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, Riverview 
Fridays at 2:00 p.m. at Peoples Park Tower Chapel, Moncton 

Saturdays Sundays 
4:00 p.m. at Holy Ghost Church 
7:00 p.m. at Holy Family Church 

  8:30 a.m. at St. Jude’s Church  
10:30 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

Private confessions at Immaculate Heart of Mary on Saturday afternoons from 1:00 – 1:30 p.m. 
 

 Welcome to Our Parish!  

 

 

If you are new to our church or just visiting, we are pleased to have you share in this 
celebration of the Eucharist!  If you would like to join our parish, you 

can do so online on our website (www.setmoncton.com) or 
registration forms are available at the parish office, 386-6178! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Daily Readings (August 6th – 12th, 2018) 
Monday  (The Transfiguration) Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14  Mark 9:2-10 

Tuesday   Jeremiah 30:1-2, 12-15, 18:22  Matthew 14:22-36 

Wednesday (St. Dominic) Jeremiah 31:1-7  Matthew 15:21-28 

Thursday  Jeremiah 31:31-34  Matthew 16:13-23 

Friday  (St. Lawrence) 2 Corinthians 9:6-10  John 12: 24-26 

Saturday  (St. Clare) Habakkuk 1:12-2:4  Matthew 17:14-20 

Sunday (19th Sunday in OT) 1 Kings 19:4-8 Ephesians 4:30-5:2 John 6:41-51 

18th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Aug 5th, 2018 

We pray for all who are grieving and especially today, please let us pray together for 
the family and friends of Reg Ross, beloved husband of Pat Ross and also for those 
mourning the loss of Rita Mary Belliveau.  Peace and strength to all. 

We also pray for those who are sick and for their caregivers and today, we continue to 
pray for Evelyn Craig, mother of Annette Radtke, for Anne Robichaud and for Emelie 
Perkison, mother of Paul Perkison.  

http://www.setmoncton.com/


Liturgies for the week of August 6th – 12th, 2018 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel 

Friday, August 10th  2:00 p.m. Bernard Richard – Lauriel Richard 

Holy Ghost Church   

 Saturday, August 11th  4:00 p.m. Harold Smith – A parishioner 

Holy Family Church 

 Monday, August 6th  9:00 a.m. Murray Legere – Mary Helena Delahunt 

 Saturday, August 11th  7:00 p.m. For the People 

St. Jude’s Church 

Sunday, August 12th  8:30 a.m. Jim Fleming – Patricia Stevenson 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

 Wednesday, August 8th  9:00 a.m. Fr. Elphege Cormier – Bob and Helena Vaughan 

         Sunday, August 12th 10:30 a.m. Rosina Hill – Bill Taylor 
 

Food Basket Challenge 
Holy Ghost/Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Rice (any kind) and toiletries 
(shampoo, body wash, soap, etc) 

St. Jude’s - Cereals, pancake mix/syrup, peanut 
butter, sandwich fixings - mayo, ketchup, mustard, 
relish, jams, cheese wiz, granola bars and cookies for 
the little ones.  
Holy Family - instant rice, powdered coffee creamer; 
beef bouillon, canned or powdered milk and juice 
boxes and margarine for the House of Nazareth.   

It's difficult to embrace stewardship, 
unless we all have a clear understanding of 
exactly what stewardship is. If we wish to 
practise stewardship, we must learn every 

definition or aspect of stewardship.  Here goes! 
#1 Stewardship is scripture-based   All of the teachings 
of stewardship come directly from the Gospels, the Old 
Testament and the letters of the New Testament. 
Stewardship is not a new fad or trendy word. Stewardship 
is the way God has expected His people to live since the 
beginning of time.   (Check out 1 Peter 4:10!) 

 

SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE 
Our Social Action Committee is in need of new members. We have recently had two members of our 
committee retire and while we do need to replace these people, it is always great to have new folks 
with fresh ideas and a calling to help the less fortunate.  Our committee meets once a month from 

September to June for approximately one hour.  If you feel you would like to join us, please call the parish office at 
386-6178 and speak with Mark.  We are open and would love to have members representing all four parishes in 
our grouping.  Thanks for your consideration in helping this important ministry. 

 

Buy Grocery Gift Cards - The easiest fundraiser for our churches! 

 
Will you be buying groceries, gas, prescriptions or pharmacy items this week?  Then why not use a 
gift card for your purchase?  Buy them after Mass at Holy Family or Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Church or at the Parish Office! (Remember, Summer Hours are Monday to Thursday 9am-4pm.)   
 

Two kinds of cards are available in $25, $50 and $100:  
 Sobeys (can be used at Sobeys, IGA, Foodland, Lawton’s, Needs and more) 
 Superstore (can be used at all Loblaw stores including Superstore, Independent Grocer,  

No Frills, Save Easy, and Wholesale Club….and for Superstore Gas !!) 
 
For more info please call the church office 386-6178.  Your church earns money on each card purchased!   

 

Thank you to everyone who continues to bring in stamps and tabs, even throughout these hot 
summer months!  Parishioners from throughout the grouping are collecting and contributing and 
we are so very grateful! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Eyes – Open Heart Retreat 
November 2nd – 4th, 2018 

Calling all young adults, ages 19-39! 
This will be a two-day 

spiritual journey based 
on the work of Fr. 

Richard Rohr.  It will be 
a time to savour the 

healing power of God 
and nature, as well as a 
time to allow yourself, 

your image of God, your 
spirituality to be  
s-t-r-e-t-c-h-e-d!  

The retreat team is comprised of Fr. Phil Mulligan, Sr. Denise 
Lirette, Mark Mahoney, Sandra Perkison, Claudette Derdaele 

and Trevor Droesbeck. 
To register, contact Trevor at trevord.diocese@gmail.com! 

 

Important Fundraiser!! 
In May 2017, while visiting family in the Philippines, Immaculate Heart of Mary parishioner, 
Alma Hamilton and her husband Jamie Hamilton, were asked a life-changing question.  A niece, 
a young mother of two, was dying of kidney disease and she asked Alma and Jamie if they 
would be willing to adopt her two young children.  Her request was to see 6-year old Kisha 
and 5-year old Prince raised in Canada with two loving parents and a brand new life. It 
absolutely was, a life-changing question.   
 

Alma and Jamie returned home to Riverview and decided that they would begin the international adoption process.  
They are now coming to the final stages of that process and over these past 14 months, have seen costs continue to 
mount.  Most notably, by law, they must return to the Philippines together this fall in order to able to bring the 
children home to Canada. 

A wonderful fundraiser is being organized, asking the community to rally around this new little family.  On 
Saturday, September 8th from 8:00 – 10:30 a.m., the Pine Glen Community Centre (365 Pine Glen Rd) will be 
hosting a delicious Pancake Breakfast complete with White Elephant Table and Silent Auction!  Riverview 
residents, business people and organizations have stepped up with some amazing donations and we are asking 
everyone to come on out and show their support for Jamie, Alma, Kisha and little Prince!!   Thank you all! 
 

Soooo, did you decide to save us a stamp?  If yes, thank you!!   Remember, if you have an email 
address, we would love to have it! This way, when we want to send out a newsletter, an 
announcement, a cancellation or maybe just to say hello, we’ll reach everyone much more 
quickly…and without the cost of a stamp!    

Sooooooooo, please: 
 Send back in that little yellow ‘contact info’ card  

 Send us an email at sperkison@rogers.com and that way, we’ll have your email address 

 Write your email address on any piece of paper and drop it into the collection basket 

 Call the office (386-6178) and give it to one of us over the phone 

 

  Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

  Thank you for all the visits, cards, treats, acts of kindness and especially for the prayers –                    
  everything was very much appreciated!   I would enjoy visits in the afternoon or evening, as I  
  continue to recover at home.  Bless you all. 

Anne Robichaud  

 
 

Want to give back to your church and 
community? Listed below are some 
items requested by our staff and priests 
that will better enable us to fulfill our 
mission of serving all people.   

 
 Men’s Rite of Passage Retreat  

(Fall 2018) - $1200 
 

 New Eyes-Open Heart Retreat for 
Young Adults (Broadleaf Guest 
Ranch, November 2018) - $3000 

Thank you! 
 

mailto:sperkison@rogers.com


Holy Ghost Church 

Congratulations to Louise Tracy, the winner of $53 on our 50/50 draw! 
Thank you to all who bought tickets! 

Summer Fundraiser!   
Tickets are ready and you could win $300.00 worth of Gift Certificates!!  They are selling for  $2 each or 
3 for $5.  Holy Ghost parishioners have tickets to sell and we have some in the Parish Office too!   

Draw will be September 22nd. 

 

Holy Family Church 

A brilliant fundraiser!   
Jonathan Ryu in Concert at Holy Family Church on 

Sunday, August 19th at 7:00 p.m. 

Master of Ceremonies will be Fr. Phil Mulligan 

Free will offering only 
All proceeds for Holy Family Church 

For more information please call Mike Jeffries 851-1271 

You won’t want to miss this wonderful event!!! 

Once again, Holy Family will be collecting School Supplies to help the less fortunate 
and we invite anyone who would like to donate, to do so!  A box will be placed at the 
back of Holy Family church in early August and supplies will be delivered to the 
schools in early September, just in time for the start of the new school year! 

Some items to keep in mind as you’re collecting to donate, would be: white erasers, glue sticks, Crayola crayons, 
pencil crayons, washable markers, HB pencils, pencil cases, Duo-tangs, highlighters, Hilroy scribblers, sharpeners, 
rulers, binders (1” and 1½ “), calculators (scientific and regular), campfire notebooks, pens…all types of school 
supplies are welcome but this year, the schools already have their supply of looseleaf in stock!    

Thank you everyone! 

Baby, it’s hot outside!  To help cool things down, Holy Family is planning another 
wonderful ‘Saturday Night Sundae’ for August 18th, right after Mass.  Come 
ready for  fun, friends and fellowship….not to mention, chocolate, strawberry and 
vanilla!  (and sprinkles….can’t forget about sprinkles ) 

 

Community     
Beaumont Summer Performances! 
Every Monday during the summer  

at 7:30 p.m. 
(Memramcook, NB) 

 
August 6th – Three Bob Night 
The 3 Bob’s, Robert Boudreau, Bobby Dupuis, and Robert LeBlanc, accompanied by Philippe Boudreau and Ricky 
LeBlanc, take us on a magical tour of the best music of the last decades.  Great musicians, great voices, and beautiful 
harmonies to recreate some of your all-time favourites! 
 

Admission is $10 at the door, $8 for Seniors and students and $5 for under 16 
Robert Boudreau (Artistic Director) – 758-9780 



Did you forget to pick up your envelopes   
We have unclaimed boxes – please have a look to see if your envelopes are there. 

 

Weekly Collection for all Churches 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel 
Church Support $359.00; Loose $72.00 

Maintenance Fund $65.00 

Holy Family  
Church Support $1191.70; Loose $123.00 

Maintenance Fund $122.00 

St. Jude’s Church  
Church Support $389.00; Loose $62.00 

 Holy Ghost Church (incl PADs and mailed-in envs) 
Church Support $304.00; Loose $68.00 

Donation $10.00; 50/50 Draw $53.00 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 
Church Support $2901.45; Loose $185.00 

Property Upkeep $175.00; Youth $31.00 
Social Action $172.00 

 
 

 
Over the next few weeks, we are going to feature ‘conundrums’.  These are 
typical situations that parishioners face when getting ready for Mass.   
 

Conundrum #2 
You are a faithful giver to the church but sometimes you attend Mass elsewhere in the grouping or in the 
Diocese.   
 
Solution!  You can drop your parish offering envelope in any collection basket in the grouping or the 
Diocese and it will be returned to your church!  (Or you can just drop it off at the parish office during the 
week!) 
 

Would you like a box of collection envelopes?   
Please call Anne at the parish office at 386-6178 to reserve a box! 

 

From the Offices of Faith Development, Liturgy and Youth Faith Development 
Ellen at 857- 9952 or ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com; Trevor at 857-4879 or trevord.diocese@gmail.com 

 Deb at liturgymoncton@gmail.com 
 
The Office of Faith Development is now closed and will re-open Monday, August 28th.  Please contact Trevor 

Droesbeck with the Office of Youth Faith Development with any questions. 
 

Prayer Garden – Prayer nights have started on Sunday evenings at 6:30 p.m. and will 
continue until the month of October. For more information, contact Normand at 850-3841.  

 

Save the date: Tending the Soil, Tending the Sower 2018, a day of formation for all catechists, will take 
place on Saturday, September 8th, from 9:00 to 4:30 p.m. at Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Church.  This day will be of special interest to all catechists in the diocese, 
especially those involved in coaching parents, RCIA, baptismal preparation, marriage 
preparation.  Details concerning registration and sessions offered will begin appearing 
in our bulletins in late August or may be found on-line at www.diomoncton.ca/en/. 

mailto:ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com
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